
SEEKING PROPOSALS FOR OUTDOOR PLAY AREA 

RESURFACING 

 

The School District of Crivitz is seeking proposals to replace an existing 

concrete play area with either concrete or asphalt. Specifications and 

instructions can be obtained from the District Office in the High School 

Building located at 400 South Avenue, Crivitz, WI 54114 or on our 

website at https://www.crivitz.k12.wi.us. For information call 715-854-

2721 ext. 307. 

The contractor will be responsible for removal and disposal of the 

existing concrete play area, filling, grading and leveling then applying 

new concrete or asphalt surface to match the existing surface height.  

Bids must be submitted in a sealed envelope marked “Outdoor Play Area 

Resurfacing Proposal” to the District Clerk at the above address no later 

than 1:00 p.m., May 13th, 2021. All proposals received will be opened 

and announced in the District Office at 1:00 p.m. on the same day. No 

decisions will be made and no actions will be taken at this opening. 

The Crivitz Board of Education reserves the right to accept or reject any 

or all proposals and retains the right to accept the proposal considered to 

be the most advantageous to the district. 

 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 

 


